Chris O'Brien

From: STEPHEN WILLIAMS <captnseaweed@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 2:48 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: H6256

Sent from my iPhone. | am strongly against this bill H6256 on Taxing boats !! Stephen Williams ( retired electronic
technician ) a boat owner for over 60 years . Warwick, R.l. 02889



